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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 10:58 AM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Cathy Marcinkevage


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown


Subject: My comments to the analytical framework


Attachments: CWF_2.1_An_App_ROC_Markup_V2__JSS.docx


HI Folks,


Read through the Analytical framework and made a few edits (mostly references to the CWF in text) but also


some more regarding how we approach our critical habitat analysis (table 2-3); which you will see in the


comments. I am attaching this as a separate document because I didn't want to mess up your document on the


share drive.


Jeff


--
Jeffrey S. Stuart, M.S.

Fishery Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814-4706


Office: 916-930-3607

J.Stuart@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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